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Official Community Plan 

We would like to thank all those who joined in our Public Meeting and asked their questions regarding 

the Town of Kyle’s Official Community Plan. Thank you to everyone who participated in the surveys and 

gave the Town feedback!  

2021 Business License 

Business licenses are now due for 2021. A business license is required for: 

“all persons carrying on any of the business, industries, callings or occupations defined in this bylaw 

who are not already assessed on the tax roll of the Town for such trade, occupation or business. Or 

those persons due to the nature of their business are required to be licensed.” If you do not pay a 

commercial property tax for a business that operates in the Town of Kyle, you are required to have a 

business license. This includes all door to door salespeople, home based businesses and street vendors. 

A copy of the bylaw as well as the application and fee schedule are available at the town office. All 

businesses with a current business license will be listed in the business directory on the town website. 

Please include a business card for your business with your license so we can add you! 

Single Person business- $50.00  

2 or more person ran business- $100.00  

Kyle Community Sports Centre Auction 

Congratulations to the Kyle Recreation Board/Sports Centre Board on their successful auction! Thank 

You to everyone who donated and to those who participated in the bidding! The total raised was 

$36,565.00  

Town Council Meeting 

The Town council meeting will be held via ZOOM on January 13th. If you would like to sit in the gallery 

from home please contact Amber at the office to get the details on how to join! 

Triways Waste & Recycle Bins 

Friendly Reminder  These bins are dedicated to each property and are not to be moved to another 

property. Please remember that the lid must close in order for the bin to be emptied. If you have more 

than what will fit you must hold it over until there is room. If cardboard does not fit properly in the 

recycle please ensure you break it down and have the lid closed. 

 

 


